
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Y2 Pupils, 
I am delighted to be able to tell you about a range of transition activities we have 
planned. 

 
 
 
For outdoor days please send your child in clothes and shoes suitable to play outside 
in. They will need a water bottle- snacks will be provided. They should bring a water-
proof coat and trousers and/or sun cream and a sunhat.   
If you have any questions about these activities, please do not hesitate to ask.   
 
Sarah Owens 

Thu 18th May 
6pm 

Meeting for 
parents  

Junior School All welcome. You will be given a tour 
of the school and given admission 
forms and information about uniform. 

Thu 15th 

9.30am 
Miss Holmes 
to visit Y2 

Infant School  

Fri 16th   
9.30am 

Mr Tomlinson 
to visit Y2 

Infant School  

20th or 23rd  Outdoor Day Junior School Children will go to the infant school 
and be walked up the hill by infant 
staff. They will have lunch as normal. 
The children will walk back to the 
infant school and will be dismissed 
from there at normal time. The 
children will need clothes suitable for 
outdoor activities.  See below.* 

Tue 4th July Change Over 
Day 

Junior School Children will arrive at the Junior 
school between 8.30am and 8.45 am. 
You are welcome to wait with them 
until the whistle is blown. They should 
wear their infant school uniform.  
They will eat dinner in the hall. 
Parents should collect their children 
from the junior school at 3.30pm. 
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Stoney Close 
Bakewell  
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www.bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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info@bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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